From: James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org>

Date: December 6, 2015 at 8:54:26 PM CST

To: Christopher Able - D3 <cable@manitowoc.org>, Eric Sitkiewitz - D6
<esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Proposed Parking Change On South 13th Street

Hello Alderman Able and Sitkiewitz,

As I mentioned last week, I received a call from representatives at Maritime Ford regarding the
parking situation along the east side of their used car lot located on the corner of Franklin and
South 13th Street.

They are requesting that there be no parking at anytime on the west side of the 800 block of
South 13th street from their driveway to the corner of Franklin Street. The specifics of why they
want the change can be discussed at the meeting.

As the Alderman who represents this area, I told them I would bring the request before the Public
Safety Committee for initial consideration.

Please let me know when this will be considered by your committee so I can inform the
Maritime folks who wish to attend.

Thanks!

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc WI Common Council
Email: jbrey@maniotowoc.org

Phone: 920-682-9713

Sent from my iPad



